
Robert Taylor Receives Trustee Award from Rhode
Island Library Association

PS&H attorney, Robert Taylor, was named Trustee of the Year last night by the Rhode Island Library
Association. After 12 years of service, Rob recently stepped down as Chair of the Providence Public Library.
He remains an active member of the Library and will continue to serve as Trustee on the Library’s foundation
board.

PS&H would like to congratulate Rob on his dedication, hard work and commitment to the Providence Public
Library and on receiving this well-deserved award. We are proud to have you on our team.
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